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VTP China have released the latest concept design renderings for their VTP project at Chengyang 
District, Qingdao, Shandong Province.

First stage contracts have been signed with Chengyang District and the investor consortia, and a 
major project announcement is expected in the coming weeks.

More news to follow shortly….
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